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Territory & Installation Ceremony for President Kevin Hall  
as Eighth President and Vice-Chancellor  

of the University of Victoria 
 

September 28, 2021 

 

As President and CEO of Life Sciences BC, I would like to congratulate Dr. 
Kevin Hall on his installation as the eighth President and Vice-Chancellor of 
the University of Victoria.  

Life Sciences BC recognizes the important role that academic institutions 
play in driving progress in the life sciences sector. We are proud of our strong 
partnership with the University of Victoria, supporting scientific excellence 
and innovation for life sciences in the province.  As an innovative and 
seasoned academic leader, you bring a wealth of experience and knowledge 
to the university; we look forward to continuing our collaboration.  

Welcome and congratulations, Dr. Hall. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 
 
Wendy Hurlburt 
President and CEO 
Life Sciences BC 


